
 CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
 Office of the Secretary 
 
 Notice of Cancellation of the Employee Retirement Review Committee Meeting 
 
                               
    July 18, 2014 
 
 
 
TO THE CHAIRMAN AND MEMBERS 
  OF THE EMPLOYEE RETIREMENT REVIEW COMMITTEE: 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Employee Retirement Review 
Committee of the Chicago Transit Authority, scheduled for Tuesday, July 22, 2014, at 
2:00 p.m., at the offices of the Chicago Transit Authority, 567 West Lake Street, Second 
Floor, Boardroom, Chicago, Illinois has been cancelled. 
             
 
 
 
 
GREGORY P. LONGHINI 
Assistant Secretary 
Chicago Transit Board 


